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Korean Tigers Demonstration Team  

to Perform in Raymore 

 
 Raymore, MO (August 2, 2010) – On Saturday, August 7, 2010 at 2:00 

p.m. Pak’s Academy of Raymore is hosting a performance by the Korean Tigers 

Demonstration Team, an elite group of black belt martial arts experts from South 

Korea. The performance is part of the Tigers’ 2010 USA Tour. “This is an 

amazing opportunity for our Tae Kwon Do students and the community as a 

whole,” said Master Se Chun Pak, owner of Pak’s Academy and a former 

member of the Korean Tigers. “The Korean Tigers are highly skilled and put on a 

high-energy, technically amazing show.”  

  The Korean Tigers have performed at the Olympics and the World Tae 

Kwon Do Championships. They’re known for their speed, power, high-flying kicks 

and outstanding exhibition skills. The August 7th event, which will be the Korean 

Tigers’ first performance in the Kansas City area since 1999, will include 

sparring, board-breaking, weapons use, and self-defense demonstrations. 

  The demonstration will be at Eagle Glen Intermediate School at 100 S. 

Foxridge Drive in Raymore. Tickets are $9 in advance, or $12 at the door. 

Advance tickets can be purchased from Pak’s Academy students or at Pak’s 

Academy, 411 Pine Street in Raymore (816-322-5000). Video cameras are not 

permitted (except by approved press members). 

 



Filming Opportunities: 

Advance Filming: The Korean Tigers will put on a brief demonstration for Pak’s 

Academy families following a Belt (Award) Ceremony on Wednesday, August 4, 

2010. The Belt Ceremony begins at 6:30 p.m. at Pak’s Academy, 411 Pine 

Street, Raymore, MO. The Korean Tigers’ demonstration will begin at about  

7:00 p.m.  

 

August 7 Live Event: Performance begins at 2:00 p.m. at Eagle Glen 

Intermediate School, 100 S. Foxridge Drive, Raymore, MO 

 

To film either event, contact Mary Theobald (in advance) 

816-331-2189; cell: 816-878-8288 

maryt@marytmarketing.com 

 


